
 
  
The RR Weekly –December 2nd – 6th 

  
Dear Robb Road Families,  
 
Several items for your consideration this week: 
 

1. Messages from your PAC  

 

Salad Bar – Cancelled this week 
 
Unfortunately, Salad Bar for the intermediate group on Tuesday, December 3rd is cancelled. Due 
to the dishwasher being broken, we will not be able to run it efficiently.  Everybody who ordered 
will have a credit on their account and will be able to use it on the next hot lunch/salad bar 
ordering. If you have any questions, please contact RobbRoadHotLunch@gmail.com 
 
Hot Lunch – Thursday, December 5th - QF 
 
Hot Lunch - Tuesday, December 10th - The Pretzel Guyz (NEW VENDOR!). Ordering is open 
until Monday, December 2nd at midnight.  To order, please go to http://robbroad.hotlunches.net. 
If you have any questions or problems with ordering, please email: robbroadhotlunch@gmail.com  
 
Playground Fundraising – Click here or on attached document for details on the new RR 
playground fundraising campaign. 
 
Online Store - Every purchase made through the online store will help raise funds for the new 
playground at ERR.  20% of each purchase will go directly towards this project.  Items will be 
delivered directly to your home, making it convenient for you to shop.  Visit the store today and 
support this important initiative while shopping for great items! https://trnd.io/ecolerobbroad 
 
Elf Exchange - Thank you to everyone who has contributed so far to the Holiday Elf Exchange. 
We are looking for MORE donations to make this event a success! We are accepting gently used 
donations at the school until December 6th. Popular items include books, jewellery, games, 
puzzles, pictures, toys, ornaments, etc, and don’t forget to include gifts for adults, like scarves, 
teas, candles, housewares, ties and candles! Anything that can be regifted from the students for 
their loved ones will be appreciated. We are also accepting donations of wrapping paper, gift bags, 
bows and name tags as the older grades will be helping to wrap the students’ purchases. Gift bags 
are especially helpful for the little ones to carry. 
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2. Everybody Deserves A Smile (EDAS) – we are collecting woollen socks, mitts/gloves, toques 
and scarves for adults in the large EDAS box in front of the office until December 4th.  Click on 
this link for details.  
 
3. CBC Music Challenge Videos – Many of our classes participated in the CBC Music Challenge 
videos under the skillful direction of M. Sequeira.  See below for the wonderful results:  
 
Div10/11 https://youtu.be/1976XgG5GiQ     
Div 15-20 https://youtu.be/ifyqIP0fKqo 
Div 2/3 https://youtu.be/SolvPte3U8Q 
Div 4/5/6 https://youtu.be/gF0DfZUCSrg 
Div 7 https://youtu.be/PpmSZrr5vvE 
Div 8 https://youtu.be/jj_-XwJAcv0 
 
4. Grade 7 Bagging Fundraiser @ QF  
  
Grade 7 students will be bagging groceries at Quality Foods Comox to raise funds for their year-
end Strathcona Park Trip. Please come down and support their effort on Saturday Dec. 7th and 
Sunday December 8th  between 11 am and 1 pm and 4 to 6 pm. For more 
information: alexandra.khan@gmail.com and on poster here. 
 
5. French Book Fair – École Au-Cœur-de-l’île is hosting a French book fair this week – click 
here for details 
 
6. Dates to Remember  
   
Saturday and Sunday, December 7th and 8th – Grade 7 Grocery Bagging at QF 
Monday, December 9th – Yellowpoint Show @ Sid Williams (grades 3-7) 
Wednesday, December 18th – Elf Exchange 
Friday, December 20th – Last day of school before Winter Break 
Monday, January 6th – First day of school after Winter Breal 
 
Have a great week!  
  
S.  
  
Stéphane LeBlanc  
Directeur/Principal  
École Robb Road Elementary   
I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the Pentlatch, 

E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am grateful for the privilege 

of living on the land and the gift of working with their children.   
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